
Energize Us! 

 
Longview is having a battery drive to help power many of the 
adaptive devices used by our students.  Donations will be accepted 
throughout the school year.  So the next time you’re out shopping, 
consider grabbing a pack of new batteries to donate to us. 

All Battery sizes will be accepted, but batteries in high demand at 
this time are 9V and AA.   Monetary donations are also welcome, 
make checks payable to Longview School and write batteries in the 
memo line.  Please send donations in your child’s backpack or to the 
Longview Main Office.   Thanks in advance for your help! 


